
  
NOTIFICATION OF DEVELOPMENT CONSENTS GRANTED FOR April 2024 
In accordance with Section 4.59 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979, notice is hereby 
given that the following development consents have been granted by Council. 
 

 

APP. NO. PROPOSED DEVELOPMENT PROPERTY DESCRIPTION  

010.2021.118.3 
(Modification) Demo existing freezer panel 
structure, construct new 

Lot: 5 DP:771078 
Nangus Road, Gundagai 

010.2024.027.1 
Alterations and additions to existing commercial 
Premises 

Lot: 6 DP 226915 
Francis Street, Cootamundra 

010.2024.032.1 
Remove and demolish unlawful works install new  Lot: 1 DP 806631 

O’Briens Road, Gundagai 

010.2023.123.2 
(Modification) Alterations and additions to 
Dwelling 

Lot: 8 Sec: C DP 2203 
O’Donnell Street, Cootamundra 

010.2023.131.1 Proposed new dwelling and detached shed 

Lot: 6 Sec 6 DP 758928 
Cambria Street, Stockinbingal 

010.2024.008.1 
Subdivision of 3 Lots into 2 Lots Lot: 12 DP 753603 

Jugiong Road, Cootamundra 

010.2024.012.1 
New Dwelling with attached garage Lot: 66 DP 803362 

Pinkstone Avenue, Cootamundra 

010.2023.093.2 

Modification of Development Consent, 
amendment of location to shed on lot 15 DP 
751421, addition of mezzanine and stairs to shed 
on Lot 2 DP 216591 and changes to associated 
earthworks 

Lot: 15 DP: 751421 
Gundagai Shire Parish Gundagai 

010.2024.005.1 
Proposed New Shed Lot: 2 DP:539280 

Adams Street, Cootamundra 

 
The development consents may be inspected free of charge at the Cootamundra and Gundagai Office of 
Cootamundra-Gundagai Regional Council, between 9.00am – 5.00pm, Monday to Friday.   
 

Steve McGrath 
Interim General Manager 
 
 
 
 


